
Attention Dickenson County parents! 
 
Kindergarten registration is open at Ridgeview Elementary. If your child is 5 
years old on or before September 30, 2024, they're eligible to enroll for the 
upcoming school year. Haven't registered yet? Reach out to Julie Davis at 276-
835-1602 to secure your child's spot! 
 


